
 

 

HOLLIS RECREATION COMMISSION 
 

July 10, 2019 
 

Attendees:  Dave Belanger, Jason Bridgeo, Brian Bumpus, Jake Balfour, 
Robbin Dunn 
 
Field Update:  Dave attended a selectmen’s meeting and asked for 
approval to find water sources at the DPW property.   
Meridian sent information but wants an additional $3,000.00 to outline the 
wetlands.  At the selectmen’s meeting, Dave asked for money to pay for 
the additional studies for the Stefanowicz property and the DPW property.  
The rec. commission was told to use it’s own budget and send it out to bid 
by three different companies, which would put the total at $9,000.00 
 
Geologist say that drilling a well at HBHS would compromise other wells at 
and near the HBHS property.   
 
DPW is an acceptable location for a rectangular field for the rec. 
commission.  
Stefanowicz is an acceptable location for a rectangular field for the rec. 
commission.  
 
MOTION by Dave Belanger, 2nd by Jason Bridgeo;  The recreation 
commission deems the DPW as an acceptable location for a rectangular 
field based upon the fact that there are no other viable locations.  
 
APPROVED 
 
The proposal to send out bids for the DPW location is Tabled. 
 
APPROVED 
 
Hardy South Field:  Planning to close the field April 2020.  Will get quotes 
to do the necessary repairs.   
 
Brian met with Kevin Burgess of Total Human Performance.  Kevin wants 
to do a bootcamp, for ages 20-70, at Nichols Field with access to the 
Lawrence Barn.  Will need insurance binder, $10.00 per person for field 
fee’s.  Will need to book the barn through the Town Hall.   



 

 

 
MOTION by Dave Belanger, 2nd by Jason Bridgeo; Permission for Kevin 
Burgess of Total Human Performance to use Nichols Field for bootcamp as 
long as he has proper documentation. 
 
APPROVED 
 
Brian talked to Holly regarding OHD.  Starting early discussion and 
planning.   
 
SVI Baseball Tournament is underway and 40 teams are playing.   
 
MOTION by Jake Balfour, 2nd by Robbin Dunn to adjourn the meeting at 
7:48pm.   
 
Next meeting is 8/7/19 at the Lawrence Barn. 
 
 
Submitted by Robbin Dunn 


